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M J Anderson 
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FOI Reference: 6807709

Direct Dial: 01273 295959
Email: foicasex@xxxx.xxxxhton-hove.gov.uk

Date: 28 July 2020
 
 
Your reference:request-674115-5b0ca060@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
Dear M Anderson
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000
 
Thank you for your request for information to Brighton and Hove City Council 
(‘the council’) that was received on 3 July 2020. We have now processed your 
request and our response is below.
 
Your request:
 
Please would you provide copies of the relevant contracts between BHCC 
and the parking management company (Ethical Parking Management /One 
Parking Solution) to cover the period 1st January 2014 to 1st January 
2020, including any renewals or deeds of variation.

 
Our response:
 
In processing your request we liaised with colleagues within Housing as they 
would hold the information in relation to your request were this information to be 
held by the council. 
 
We can confirm that the information requested is held by Brighton & Hove City 
Council. We are attaching the information that is being released to you. 

Please note that due to the large size of some of the attachments, these will 
need to be sent through several separate emails
 
Please include your case reference 6807709 on all correspondence in relation 
to this request.
 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to 
ask for an Internal Review. Internal Review requests should be submitted within 
40 working days of the date of receipt of this response, as per ICO Guidance 



  

https://ico.org.uk/your-data-matters/official-information/ and should be 
addressed to:
 
foicases@mail.brighton-hove.gov.uk
 
or by post to;
 
Information Governance Team 
Brighton & Hove City Council 
4th Floor, Bartholomew House 
Bartholomew Square 
Brighton 
BN1 1JE
 
 

If you are still dissatisfied with the Council’s response after the Internal Review 
you have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

The Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
Telephone: 0303 123 1113 
Website: www.ico.org.uk  

 
We will now close your request as of this date.
 
 
Yours sincerely
 

 
Information Governance Officer

 
Due to the Coronavirus (Covid 19) pandemic, the Information Governance 
Team is currently unable to receive or respond to telephone calls or hard copy 
correspondence. Please contact us via email where possible.
 
 

https://ico.org.uk/your-data-matters/official-information/
mailto:xxxxxxxx@xxxx.xxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx
http://www.ico.org.uk

